University of Kansas

HEALTH SERVICE
WATKINS MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
LAWRENCE, KANSAS

December 12, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen,

Thank you for your note of December 9, 1941. On careful check of our records we have found that Charles William Walker was examined by Dr. Vetter on October 16, 1941.

Warren Israel has not yet reported for physical examination.

We will check the four freshman off our list which was sent to us by your office.

Sincerely,

Ralph I. Canuteson, M. D.

Director

RIC:s